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Agenda Item No.: 8 
 

THE VALE OF GLAMORGAN COUNCIL 
 
CORPORATE PERFORMANCE AND RESOURCES SCRUTINY COMMITTEE: 
23RD OCTOBER, 2024 
 
REFERENCE FROM CABINET: 10TH OCTOBER, 2024  
 
 
“C132  RESHAPING PROGRAMME UPDATE (EL/PR) (SCRUTINY – 
CORPORATE PERFORMANCE AND RESOURCES) – 
 
The Leader presented the report to seek Cabinet approval for the next phase of the 
Council’s transformational change programme, Reshaping.  The report referred to 
reshaping with the community, talking to communities and looking at ways to provide 
better services e.g. the taking over of some community libraries by the community 
that had become lively community hubs. 
 
The Reshaping Prospectus was detailed in the report in paragraphs 2.7 to 2.27, 
including how performance could be measured, monitored and reported to the 
public.  
 
Councillor Wilson referred to Paragraph 2.29 of the report and said that the Council 
was not looking at car parking charges within town centres and would be working 
with residents and stakeholders as part of the Reshaping programme to help shape 
the Council going forward. 
 
This was a matter for Executive decision.  
 
Cabinet, having considered the report and all the issues and implications contained 
therein 
 
RESOLVED –  
 
(1) T H A T the content of the report and Appendix A be noted. 
(2) T H A T the proposals for developing the Reshaping Programme, as set out in 
the report and Appendix A be approved. 
 
(3) T H A T the report and Appendix A be referred to Corporate Performance and 
Resources Scrutiny Committee for their consideration alongside the draft Corporate 
Plan in October 2024, with any views being referred back to Cabinet for 
consideration.  
 
(4) T H A T the report and Appendix A be emailed to all Councillors, Members of 
the Joint Consultative Forum, all Town and Community Councils, the Public Services 
Board, the Regional Partnership Board, the Council’s diversity networks and the 
Equalities Consultative Forum for their information, inviting any views to be shared 
with the Chief Executive for consideration. 
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(5) T H A T Cabinet receives further updates on the Reshaping Programme as it 
develops in parallel with the Council’s work on the new Corporate Plan and Medium-
Term Financial Strategy. 
 
Reasons for decisions 
 
(1) To apprise Cabinet of the work underway to transform the Council. 
 
(2) To enable the Reshaping programme to be developed further. 
 
(3) To enable Corporate Performance and Resources Scrutiny Committee to 
consider the report and Cabinet to consider the views of the Committee. 
 
(4) To continue to apprise a wide range of stakeholders of the development of the 
programme and enable them to share their views for consideration. 
 
(5) To enable Cabinet to receive further updates in due course.” 


